
Port Isaac Academy 
Friday 4th April 2025 

Dear Families, 

As we reach the end of our Spring Term, we just wanted to take a moment to say WOW – what a brilliant, busy, joyful 

few months it’s been here at Port Isaac Academy! 

Sporting Stars & Speech Success 
Our sports team have been flying the flag for the school – our cross-country runners, showed fantastic determination 

and team spirit at every event. We’ve seen huge progress from everyone involved, and we couldn’t be prouder. 

We’ve also had a very confident and talented entrant in the Wadebridge Speech and Music Festival this term. What 
a fantastic achievement – it’s not easy performing in front of a crowd, and they did it with real flair! We’re looking 

forward to even more children participating next year. 

Out and About 
It’s been a term packed with adventures! Our children have been out and about in the community and beyond, repre-

senting the school with pride. Just a few of the highlights: 

• A super sweet Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

• An inspiring visit to Truro’s Royal Cornwall Museum 

• A fun day at the Food and Farming Discovery event 
 

These trips have given the children real-world experiences and a lot of great memories! 

Fun, Fancy Dress and Fluency! 

This term has been full of themed fun – and the children have absolutely loved it. 

• World Book Day brought us brilliant costumes and exciting author virtual visits. 

• Red Nose Day gave us a chance to have fun and support a good cause at the same time. 

• Number Day launched our new Turning the Tide on Maths theme – we’ve been celebrating success in Numbots 
and Times Tables Rock Stars, and seeing children really grow in confidence with their maths fluency. 

 
Big Thanks to Friends of School! 
A massive thank you to our amazing Friends of School who’ve worked so hard this term to raise money and bring 
people together. The Easter Bingo and Bacon Bap Morning were both a big hit – thank you to everyone who came 

along and supported the school. We’re so lucky to have such a dedicated team. 

Save the Date – Grand Opening of The Lookout!  

We’re so excited to announce the grand opening of our brand-new Sand and Water Garden – The Lookout on Thurs-
day 8th May at 3:30pm! This beautiful new space has been designed to spark curiosity, creativity and a real love of 
outdoor learning for all our children. Families, friends and members of the community are warmly invited to come 
along, explore the area, and help us celebrate. There’ll be plenty of time to play, chat, and enjoy some tea and cake 

too – we’d love to see you there! 

And Finally… 
Thank you to all of our families for everything you do to help your children be ready, organised, and involved in the 

life of the school. Your support means the world and helps us make every day count. 

We wish you all a very Happy Easter, full of rest, chocolate, and hopefully some sunshine! We’ll see you back at 

school on Tuesday 22nd April for the start of the Summer Term. 

Best wishes, 

Emma Williams 

Head Teacher 

Port Isaac Academy 



Port Isaac Academy 
 

Tuesday 22nd - Friday 25th April 

When Activity Location Who Parent Action 

Monday 21st Easter Monday 

School Closed 

   

Tuesday 22nd  First Day of Summer term    

Wednesday 

23rd 

Whole School PE Kit Day 

 

Year 6 SATS Meeting 3pm 

School 

 

Library 

Whole School 

 

Year 6 Parents 

Your child needs to wear their PE Kit 
to school. 
Attend meeting to find out about  
expectations on children in their SATS 
week. 

Thursday 24th     

Friday 25th RNLI Lifeguards Talk School Whole School Ask them about beach safety when 

they get home! 

Monday 28th - Friday 2nd May 

When Activity Location Who Parent Action 

Monday 28th Whole School PE Kit Day School Whole School Your child needs to wear their PE Kit 
to school. 

Tuesday 29th     

Wednesday 

30th 

Whole School PE Kit Day 

 

 

School 

 

 

Whole School 

 

 

Your child needs to wear their PE Kit 
to school. 

 

Thursday 1st 

May 

    

Friday 2nd 

May 

    



Congratulations to our certificate winners this week 

Friday 4th 
Stars of the 

Week 
English  

Stars 
Maths  
Stars 

Perfect   
Presentation 

Seals, Pups 

& Nippers 
Evie Sonny Evie Leonard 

Puffins Olly Joe Roman Olivia 

Dolphins Corben Sienna Freddie Dylan 

Attendance this week: Friday 28th to Thursday 3rd April 

This year so far... 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Year 6 SATs week will take place during the week beginning 12th May, which is the fourth week back    

after the Easter holidays.  

Mrs. Dimmock invites all Year 6 parents to a SATs week meeting on Wednesday, 23rd May at 3:00 PM in 

school. We encourage all parents to attend to ensure they have all the necessary information and   

support for their child. 


